
ST. MARYΩS PARISH FAMILY 
 

343 Tarkiln Hill Rd., New Bedford, MA 02745 
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106 Illinois Street, New Bedford, MA 02745 

Telephone  508-995-3593 
Fax  508-995-2453 

Email  stmarysnb@stmarysnb.com 
 

hCCL/9 Ih¦w{  
Monday - Friday  9:00AM-3:30PM 

Closed on Holidays 
 

C!L¢I Chwa!¢Lhb 
 

tƘƻƴŜ ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΦΦΧΧΦΧΦΦрлу-ффр-орфо 
9ƳŀƛƭΧΧΦΦdavidbeaulieu@stmarysnb.com 

 

[L¢¦wD¸ ϧ ²hw{ILt 
 Monday-Tuesday, Thursday-FridayΧΦΦΦΧΦΦΦΦΦуΥллAM 
Saturday VigilΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦΧΦΧΦΦΦ4:00 PM  
SundayΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΦΦΦ8:30,10:30 & 7:00PM 
 

/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴΥ    SaturdayΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΦΦΦоΥлл-оΥпр PM  
 

!ŘƻǊŀǝƻƴΥ First Friday of the Month after the  

8:00AM Mass and ending with benediction at 1:00PM              

 

 

t!wL{I {¢!CC 
±ŜǊȅ wŜǾΦ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ ²Φ [ŀŎǊƻƛȄΣ ±ΦCΦ    tŀǎǘƻǊ 
aǊǎΦ tŜƎƎȅ [ŜƴƛƘŀƴ               tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
aǊΦ 5ŀǾƛŘ .ŜŀǳƭƛŜǳ               5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
aǊǎΦ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ .ƻƴǾƛƭƭŜ      5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ tŀǊƛǎƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎ 
aǊΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ [ŜƳŀƴ                        /ŀǘŜŎƘŜǝŎŀƭ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ 
aǊǎΦ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ .ŜŀǳƭƛŜǳ            w/L! /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ 
aǊǎΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ CŜǊǊŜƛǊŀ                              aǳǎƛŎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
aǊΦ aŀǊǝƴ Cƭƛƴƴ                              DǊƻǳƴŘǎƪŜŜǇŜǊ 
aǊΦ ¢ƻōŜȅ .ǳǊƪŜ           CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 

The Church is Handicap accessible.  

 
ST. VINCENT De PAUL  SOCIETY    

 
Phone .éé.508-995-3593  Ext 6  

   ²Ŝō {ƛǘŜ               ǎǘƳŀǊȅǎƴōΦŎƻƳ 



{h[9abL¢¸ hC /IwL{¢ ¢I9 YLbD 
 

Your prayers  are requested for the repose of the souls in this weekõs Mass intention; for the souls 

in Purgatory; and for the deceased of our parish.  
 

 Weekend Mass Intentions 
Saturday Nov 24  4:00 PM William Reilly by wife 
Sunday  Nov 25  8:30 AM John L. Hogan by family 
           10:30 AM Community Mass:  Arthur Caron, Jean Gonet, Robert &  
      Maria Wilkinson, Jose Pires, Irene Lacroix 
    7:00 PM All Souls 
 

  Weekday Mass Intentions 
Monday    Nov 26           8:00 AM For parishioners of St. Mary 
Tuesday    Nov 27           8:00 AM Peter Dumont by Mom & family 
Thursday    Nov 29           8:00 AM Baltazar Marmelo by family & friends 
Friday    Nov 30           8:00 AM Eugenia Boucher by family  
 

 Next Weekend 
Saturday Dec 1  4:00 PM Henry Provencal by Annette 
Sunday  Dec 2  8:30 AM Ann Marie Krasky by mother, Rita Raymond 
           10:30 AM Community Mass:  Michael G. Soares, William Ochab, James 
      Fonseca 
    7:00 PM Jose Medeiros by sister 

{!/w!a9b¢ hC .!t¢L{aΥ Congratulations on the birth of your child! The 
church celebrates with you and is ready to prepare you if this is your CLw{¢ 
child being baptized at our Parish. A welcoming instruction for parents and god
-parents is ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ held the second Sunday of the Month after the 10:30AM 
Mass. Baptisms are ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ celebrated the fourth Sunday of the month at the 
10:30AM Mass.  Please call the Parish office to schedule this sacrament.  
 

LbL¢L!¢Lhb hC !5¦[¢{Υ Adults expressing an interest in becoming Catholic 
are invited to search through our RCIA formation process. For more 
information, please call the Parish Office.  
 

C!L¢I Chwa!¢LhbΥ Grades 1-9. First Eucharist is a two year program, grades 1 
and 2. Confirmation is a two year program, grades 8 & 9. 
 

{!/w!a9b¢ hC a!wwL!D9Υ Congratulations on your engagement! Please 
speak to Fr. Dan at least one year in advance of the intended date to allow 
adequate time for Parish and Diocesan Marriage preparation. 
 

Chw h¦w Iha9-.h¦b5Υ Contact the Parish Office to receive Holy 
Communion at home if you are confinedΦ ¢I9 {!/w!a9b¢ hC ¢I9 {L/YΥ May be 
received after any weekday Mass or by appointment.  

{ÁìĂġ aÁėķϥě tÁėìěé CÁāìûķΣ 

is a Roman Catholic faith-filled community composed of those who 
have accepted the invitation to follow our Lord, Jesus Christ.   

 
The faithful members of this Eucharistic Community, 

in union with the Universal Church, 
admit to a genuine responsibility to 
welcome, evangelize, witness 
and serve others in Christ's name. 

 
We place ourselves under the protection of 

our Blessed Mother as we seek to imitate her son.   

Parish Financial 
 

THANK YOU to all who share their talent, 
time, presence, and support with our 

Parish 

November 11th Collection 
$4871. 

 

Next weekendôs second collection is for  
CHRISTMAS COMMUNITY MASSES 

 

Annual Appeal to date $26,380. 
 

Thank you for your  
faithful stewardship!!  

REMEMBRANCE BOOK 
 

Is located near the doors closest to the Taber-
nacle. This prayer book has been compiled to 
provide people with the opportunity to entrust 
their loved ones to Godôs all embracing love. Bulletin Deadline Monday, 12:00 Noon 



PLEASE PRAY FOR 
all of our parishioners who  may  

be ill and for all of our family                                 
members or friends who are ill.  

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нрΣ нлму 

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT  
Solemnity of Christ the King   
Todayõs second reading reminds us that the 

sacrifice of Christ frees us from sin and 

makes us a royal nation of priests in the 
service of God. How am I using my gifts  to 

serve God and others? (Our Sunday Visi-

tor, ibid ., page 23). 

14-day Memorial Candles :   

In Memory of Rita Letourneau  by Louis & 
Louise Trial 

In Memory of Edward & Annie Fernandes  
by Susan & David Whitney  

  

Icon Candle :    

In Memory of Walter M. Bohn  by Rita & Leroy 
 

Hosts for November:   In Memory of Randall Ville-

neuve by family 

 2018-2019 ANNUAL APPEAL  
All registered households received our annual 

appeal request, an essential part of our parish 

plan for our extra-ordinary repairs to our facili-

ties. This fall and early spring, we need to re-

place the roof on the rectory, parish office and 

garage as well as the south facing shakes on the 

rectory and garage and many chap boards that 

has rotted. The cost is $49,000.  Please do what-

ever you can do to help our parish and may 

God bless you for what you do.  

PASTORAL PLAN UNVEILED  
We are pleased to announce the release  of  

our five year strategic plan. The plan is a 

result of our Parish Pastoral and Finance 

Council meetings, surveys ad focus groups.  
 

The 16 page document will be available as 

a PDF file on our website or copies are 

available . Ask Fr. Dan.  
 

From this document we will work on 

achieving the pastoral priorities and goals 

set forth to revitalize our parish.  
 

The document is comprehensive, but it 

will need YOU to make it happen. Donõt 

let it become a coffee table document thatõs 

looks great but failed to live.  

First Friday, December 7th , will open with 
prayers after the 8:00 A.M. Mass, followed by Adora-
tion of the Blessed Sacrament until before Bene-
diction at 1:00 P.M. Please plan ion spending  some 
time with the Lord praying for Him to send laborers 
into the Vineyard.  

ADVENT WREATHE 
The church begins its 

new liturgical year with 

the Season of Advent on 

December 2nd. During 

the four Sundays of Ad-

vent and its vigils, I in-

vite any individual or family to light the 

Advent Candles during the Liturgy.  Sign 

up sheets are located near the interior 

main doors of the church.  

All this involves is an individual or family 

to pick a week and the Mass time they 

would attend, and I will call them forward 

after the penitential rite and before the 

opening prayer to come to the sanctuary 

and light the respective candle(s).  

Advent is a word that means ñcomingò or ñvisit.ò In the 

season of Advent, we prepare for the ñadventò of Christ 

at Christmas. Our preparation includes many things.  

On Friday, November 30th at 7 PM, we will begin a 

journey that will follow Jesus through this church year, 

and we will receive the Bethlehem Peace Light to light 

our path. We are convinced that Christôs Peace will only 

become a reality, as soon as each individual has his 

own peace, shares it with his community, his neighbor 

and the environment. Please join us and accept the 

Bethlehem Peace Light and promote a peaceful world 

and fear-free living together with different races, reli-

gions, cultures and political ideologies by sharing the 

Advent season of hope, faith, joy, and peace while wait-

ing for Christôs Light.  

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/items/11629sm.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/index.cfm/title/Sanctuary-Lamps/FuseAction/store.viewCategory/Category/1803/&h=225&w=110&sz=4&hl=en&start=66&um=1&usg=__


5ƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ Cŀƭƭ wƛǾŜǊ 

If you are alienated or upset, we welcome you lov-
ingly.  

If you are in need of forgiveness, Jesus forgives and 
loves you unconditionally, and so do we.  

If you have been hurt by the church, we are truly 
sorry.  

If you are angry, Jesus offers you peace.  

If life is becomes burdensome, we are happy to sup-
port you.  

We are happy you are here and want you to stay.  

Come visit us each week and worship God with us! 

Youth and Youth Education  

                                RCIA 
 òI have called you by name"  Isaiah 43:1. 

 

We are happy to announce that a 
new class is in the process of being 
formed! Pamphlets explaining the 
process of the Rite of Christian Ini-
tiation of Adults are available at 

each entrance of the church. Please call the Par-
ish Office if interested.  

Ɂ+ÌÛɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÐÓËÙÌÕɯÊÖÔÌɯÛÖɯÔÌȱɂɯ+ÜÒÌɯƕƜȯƕƚ 
 

With the coming of winter 
and the weather that it can 
bring, the following proce-
dure will be used to notify 
you if Religious Education 
Classes will be cancelled. 

 
Cancellation Notification Procedure: 
In the event that Religious Education Clas-
ses need to be cancelled due to inclement 
weather conditions, you will be notified via 
the email address that you provided on your 
Registration Form.  In addition, Cancella-
tion Notification will be posted on St. 
Maryôs Parish Website.  You may also call 
the Parish Office, where an automated mes-
sage will be posted under the option of 
ñCancellations.ò 
It is also recommended that parents use 
their best judgement in these situations.  
Your safety and the safety of you children 
are most important to us. 
 

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 
Saturday, December 1st ï Confirmation I Retreat 
ï 11 AM and ending with the 4PM Mass. 
Sunday, December 9th - Class for ALL 1st Pen-
ance/Communion Candidates 
Friday, December 14th - First Penance Celebra-
tion - 7 PM 

Bishop  Stang High School  

tƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘ 9ȄŀƳ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ м ƻǊ у 

уΥллτммΥол!a 
Required for freshman applicants 

                       $20.00 fee payable at time of exam 
                   Walk-ins welcome or pre-register online 

     www.bishopstang.org  

b¤= \p¢©Ą£ h~¥¤w V¢~¥  
Our Youth Ministry meets once a month in the Father Ber-
nard Unsworth Hospitality center which is located on the 
lower level of the church. Our hope is that this group con-
tinues to grow in the coming months. Please consider 
joining this group. We will have registration forms at all 
our meetings for anyone wishing to join, as well as par-
ents wishing to help and assist. 
The next session will be held in the All Saints Catho-
lic School Gym on Sat., December 8 from 5-7:30PM
(This will be a sports themed night, please wear sneakers 
and comfortable clothing.) Looking forward to seeing eve-
ryone there. Any questions, please email Rick Rezendes 
at  bud3738@comcast.net for more information. 

St. Maryõs Parish Scholarship Fund     

for many families  it is a financial sacrifice 
to send their children to a parochial school. 
To assist in this matter, St. Maryõs has 
formed a Scholarship Fund  to assist needy 
students who attend Catholic School. Your 
contribution can be made out to St. Maryõs 
Parish Scholarship Fund. Thank You!  
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Contact Principal Sue Massoud at smassoud@ascs.dfrcs.org or 

508-995-3696 for more information or to schedule a tour.  

 ҨҨɯ2ҝҥҪҰүɯ"ҝɓҤҫҨҥҟɯ2ҟҤҫҫҨɯ 

/ҮҡүҟҤҫҫҨɭ&ҮҝҠҡɯ8 

mailto:bud3738@comcast.net
mailto:smassoud@ascs.dfrcs.org


 
ñSERVICE IS 
THE PRICE WE 
PAY FOR  

BEARING THE 
NAME  

CHRISTIANò 

If you notice some of your fellow 

parishioners are not putting their 

envelopes in the collection basket it 

could be that they are using 

ONLINE GIVINGS.  The ONLINE 

GIVING setup is located on our parish 

website .  This is a very simple and 

easy way to keep track of your donations.  

 

LASALETTE SHRINE CHR ISTMAS TRIP  

Wednesday, December 5th   
We will leave the church parking lot by bus at 
5:00PM and will depart LaSalette at 8:00PM 
for our return to the church. In order to plan 
our group attendance and bussing, you are 
asked to call the parish office to reserve a seat!   
Deadline to register is November 25th. Once 
again, the bus this year is being sponsored by 
Rock Funeral Home.  

{¢9²!w5{ILt /h¦b/L[ 
Part of our Pastoral Plan is the formation of a 
Stewardship Council as the third leg of our lay 
leadership teams. The other two are Pastoral 
Council and Finance Council. The Council:  
*Helps recruit new parishioners to share their 
time and talents.  
*Evaluates the stewardship effort and aware-
ness efforts on an annual basis.   
*Discerns how to include a childrenΩs steward-
ship component to the parish stewardship effort.  
*Learns more about the spirituality of Steward-
ship.  
*Develops an annual plan. (Calendar) 
*Evaluates successes and failures of the parish 
ministries.  
*Organizes a Ministries Fair when we have min-
istries.  
If you are willing to share your time and talents 
for your parish, please speak to Fr. Dan.  

[ŜŎǘƻǊǎΣ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǝŎ aƛƴƛǎǘŜǊǎ ϧ !ƭǘŀǊ {ŜǊǾŜǊǎΥ 
Sign up sheets for the Christmas Masses  

are in the Priestsõ Sacristy. Please sign up 

if you are available to serve at any of the 

Masses.  

Lector workbooks  are also available to be 

picked up in the Priestõs Sacristy.  

Thank You!  

SAVE THE DATE:  The Fall River Diocese 

2019 Women and Menõs Conference will take 

place on Saturday, March 9, 2019 , at 

Stonehill College in Easton.  Response over 

the past two years has been very  positive  to 

this  one-day Lenten program that features 

noted speakers, music, Mass, fellowship and 

more. So, please mark your 2019 calendar 

now and watch for details on the Women and 

Menõs Conference in the coming months.  

The Giving Tree :  Once again we are having the 
Giving Tree here at St. Maryôs. It is a wonderful way 
to respond to the needs of others at Christmas. Start-
ing the first week of Advent, you are asked to take a 
gift tag from the tree in the Memorial Chapel, buy the 
gift, wrap it and attach the tag to the gift, which makes 
sorting the gifts easier. Please return wrapped gifts 
by Dec. 16th if you are able to make someoneôs 
Christmas brighter. Thank you! 

St. Vincent de Paul Meeting  
will be Wednesday, December 12, at 6:45 

Donõt miss out on your ministry because you have 

an out of date CORI! Please check with Dave Beau-

lieu, DRE/CORI Coordinator to ensure that your 

CORI is current, and donõt forget to do the online 

training. Without those two items, youõll be non-

compliant.   

Safe Environment training is now online . This 

training is through the Catholic Mutual Group at 

https://fallriver.cmgconnect.org. You will need to com-

plete this training in order to meet the diocesan 

requirements necessary for Safe Environment cer-

tification. We want everyone to know the signs 

pointing to child abuse and neglect. Please coordi-

nate with Dave if you have any questions or need 

help regarding this training. Thank you to the 

many who have completed the training thus far.  

https://fallriver.cmgconnect.org

